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9450 SW Gemini Drive 
PMB 44671 

Beaverton, OR 97008 

 

 

January 20, 2022 

 

BY EMAIL 

Jennifer Homendy, Chair 
National Transportation Safety Board 
jennifer.homendy@ntsb.gov 
 
Re: LED Flashing Lights 

Dear Jennifer Homendy, 

 On January 20, 2020, in Dunbar West Virginia, the reporter Tori Yorgey was standing in front of a 

tow truck that is assaulting people with high intensity rapidly flashing LED light beams.  As we have 

reported to the NTSB numerous times, these flashing LED light beams blind and distract drivers and 

endanger the safety of first responders and the public.  Figure 1 shows Ms. Yorgey in front of the LED 

flashing light beams. 

Tow Truck with LED Flashing Lights: https://youtu.be/Kr8g-kx0Zu0 

 

Figure 1 - Reporter In Front of Flashing LED Light Beams 

https://youtu.be/Kr8g-kx0Zu0
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 As the interview proceeds, a car turns and runs over Ms. Yorgey, as shown in Figure 2. 

 

Figure 2 - Reporter Hit by Car 

 

 As stated earlier, the Soft Lights Foundation has reported these highly dangerous LED flashing 

light beam devices to the NTSB and NHTSA many times.  The NTSB has responded to us that most 

accidents are driver error, and that the NTSB refuses to investigate LED headlights or LED flashing lights.  

However, on October 4, 2021, you wrote, “Stop with the 94%” in reference to the fraudulent NHTSA 

claim that 94% of serious accidents are due to human error.  This is shown in Figure 3. 
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Figure 3 - Stop with the 94% 

 

Your public statement about understanding the true nature of accidents is completely 

undermined by your own agency refusing to investigate LED flashing lights and LED headlights.  

Therefore, we demand that the NTSB investigate this accident that occurred on January 20, 2022 and 

submit a full report so that the public can learn how LED flashing lights are endangering American lives. 
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Sincerely, 

 

Mark Baker 

President 

Soft Lights Foundation 

www.softlights.org 

mbaker@softlights.org 

9450 SW Gemini Drive PMB 44671 

Beaverton, OR 97008 
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